
PRE-HEALTH NEWS
COVID-19 Pre-Health News and Updates

We've Got Your Back!
Dear UP Pre-Health Students,

As Pre-Health Advisors, Becca and Kyle know that this is a stressful time for everyone, especially
those of you trying to navigate professional health program applications, pre-reqs or clinical
experiences.  Please know that we are still available to advise you remotely if you need any help
or guidance through this time.  We are learning right along with you and are happy to assist in
any way we can.

Please stay in touch, stay well, and let us know how we can help you!  See below for just a few
important updates.

Blessings,

Becca Henley and Kyle Flann

Pre-Health Advisors, UP

What's Going on with the MCAT?!
Please note that as of today all MCAT tests from March 27th - April 4th have been canceled
globally.  More cancelations may be coming in the future and you will get email communication directly
from AAMC if this directly impacts you.  To stay up to date with the latest on the MCAT and COVID-
19 please see the website the AAMC has put together.

If you are registered for another type of entrance exam please make sure you are looking for direct
communication from the testing company for further instructions during this time.

What About My Resume During This
Pandemic!?

Please know that during this time the safety and health of all is the
top priority - which means many opportunities you may be seeking
in the health care field will be unavailable for an extended period of
time (shadowing, volunteering in a hostpital, etc).

BUT THERE ARE STILL THINGS YOU CAN AND SHOULD BE
DOING TO BUILD YOUR RESUME DURING THIS TIME!

See this awesome document that was created
cooperatively by members of the National
Association of Advisors for the Health Professions
with many ideas of things you can be trying during this time.

https://students-residents.aamc.org/applying-medical-school/article/coronavirus-mcat-faqs/
https://pilots.up.edu/documents/90843/0/Ideas+for+Prehealth+Students+During+COVID-19+%281%29.pdf/8360b6f3-869b-c785-da50-a20c94474eb4?t=1584631580964


Share this email:

AAMC Free Virtual Medical School Recruitment Fair
At a time when recruitment fairs have been canceled and opportunities to meet with admissions
officers have disappeared, the AAMC invites you to join our free Virtual Medical School
Recruitment Fair on Friday, March 27, from 11 a.m. - 8 p.m. ET.

Medical schools across the country will be in attendance to help answer your questions before the
start of the next application cycle.  
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